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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th April, 1931,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 9th
January last respecting the steamer "KORIAK", to which
I do not appear to have been favoured with a reply, I shall
be obliged if you will kindly let me know, for the
information of the Cormittee, what arrangements have been
made for carrying out the Boiler Survey of this vessel,
which became due last November.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

Yessrs. The Kamchatka Co., Ltd.,
VLADIVOSTOK,
Ako.,
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